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The Easton Planning and Zoning Commission has rescheduled a public hearing, in accordance with Connecticut
General Statutes 8-23, originally scheduled to be held on Monday, October 1, 2018, to Monday, October 29, 2018,
at a Special Meeting of the Easton Planning and Zoning Commission, at 7:00pm, in the Cafetorium of the
Helen Keller Middle School, 360 Sport Hill Road, Easton, CT, to consider a proposed draft update of the
EASTON TOWN PLAN OF CONSERVATION AND DEVELOPMENT 2018-2028. A copy of this proposed
draft update of the Town Plan is posted for Planning and Zoning on the Town of Easton website at eastonct.gov. In

addition, a copy is on file in the Office of the Easton Town Clerk.

Dated this 1* day of October, 2018 by Robert Maquat, Chairman, Planning and Zoning Commission

Please publish in the October 18, 2018 and October 25, 2018 issues of the

Easton Courier.
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